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The Year of the Rooster  
Every January/February we are blessed with a long break since Lunar New Year is when all of our students head 
home and spend time with their families. We had a great reunion with the other year long team from Southeast Asia, 
met with coaches from America, I (Tricia) met with a counselor who was available…mainly food and people revived 
us and gave us encouragement for this next semester.  Another treat was being able to travel to Bali with our 
friends, Jessica and Brian and their kids too. The kids swam everyday and it was so nice to enjoy fresh, clean air!

Mexican Food & Moms! 
As a mom, I (Tricia) find I’m constantly trying to give generously of my time, energy and 
skills but also not neglect our family. With a newborn, sometimes I’m prone to not take 

on large tasks but God opened up an opportunity with a group of 
moms I’m getting to know at Naomi and Tosh’s international 
school. 
 I was able to teach a Mexican cooking class - we made fajitas, sour 
cream, pico de gallo and one unique trick from a fellow missionary:  
using dumpling wrappers to make chips! The biggest joy was just 
seeing these mom’s from all different countries relax and just be 
blessed. It’s hard to be a mom - I love sharing God’s love and 
getting the chance to encourage these women! 
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M A T T H E W 6 . 1 0

reaching east asia for christ

a BEEBEE MINISTRY UPDATE / FEBRUARY 2016 / EPIC MOVEMENT                     a MINISTRY of   

In partnership with you, 

the South-east Asia & East Asia Teams, and our 

coaches at our Mid-year Conference in Chiang Mai, 

Tricia teaching other moms how to 
create AND eat Mexican food!


